
Southville International School and Colleges

It is graduation season in Southville International School and Colleges (SISC)

with the Senior Kinder, Grade School and High School Classes of 2023 taking

over Luxembourg Hall last June 23 and 24, 2023. A total of 73 Senior Kinder

students, 105 Grade Six students and 138 Grade 12 seniors were represented in

the graduating classes.

The recipients of the top awards from the Class of 2023 are as follows:

GRADE SCHOOL

I. General Scholastic Awards
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II. Subject Excellence



III. Values Excellence 



IV. Perfect Attendance



V. Outstanding PASS Research

HIGH SCHOOL

I. General Scholastic Awards

II. Subject Excellence





III. Values Excellence 



IV. Perfect Attendance V. Loyalty Award



VI. Outstanding PASS Research



SENIOR KINDER CLASS OF 2023

GRADE 6 CLASS OF 2023

GRADE 12 CLASS OF 2023



The Parent-Teacher Conference (PTC) regarding your child’s school

performance during the Third Term will be on July 7, 2023. Parents or

guardians have the option to do it in-person or virtually with your child’s

class adviser sending you the personal meeting link before your

conference.

 

This is your chance to discuss with your children’s teachers their growth

from the beginning of the year to how you can continue to support them

academically at home during the break. You will also learn the important

dates and other helpful information going into school year 2023 - 2024.
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From Second Term PTC photos



Last May 15, 2023, a fire hit a residential area in Brgy. Talon Uno, Las Piñas City,

rendering more than 100 families homeless. Understanding the importance of

helping those in need, the Red Cross Youth - SISC, in collaboration with the

Youth Enthusiasts for Science (YES) Club, launched a donation drive, collecting

canned food, clothes, water, toiletries, medical kits, and the like for the fire

victims.

 

Mulan Azalea Sugiarto and Sofia Leigh Sindac of Red Cross Youth Organization

- SISC, together with Reigan Salazar and Henry Christian Von Seyfried of the

YES Club, personally delivered the donations to the evacuation center to provide

immediate relief to the affected families and help them get back on their feet

after the horrific disaster.

 

Thank you to the following SISC students, teachers, and staff for your generous

donations:

S T U D E N T  O R G A N I Z A T I O N S  S T E P  U P  T O
H E L P  F I R E  V I C T I M S
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